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Heller Statement on August Unemployment  
(Washington, DC) –U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the August unemployment numbers released today:  
“The rising unemployment numbers represent real people in Nevada who will be spending yet another month dipping into savings and stretching their dollars to cover basic living expenses.  Businesses and households across Nevada are desperate for a jobs plan that produces real results. Democrats and Republicans, the President and Congress, need to come together to develop meaningful solutions that will spur economic growth and create job opportunities for people eager to get back to work,” said Senator Heller.
Heller recently sent a letter to President Obama with his ideas for a successful jobs plan.  You can view a copy of that letter here.

In August, Nevada’s unemployment rate rose to 13.4 percent, up from 12.9 percent in July. The unemployment rate in Las Vegas increased for the fourth consecutive month to 14.2 percent.  Carson City’s unemployment rate increased to 12.7 percent. The rate in the Reno-Sparks areas remains the same at 13 percent. 
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